

MAKING THE MOST OF THE AUTUMN

www.basingstokeu3a.org facebook.com/Basingstokeu3a

Our groups are now meeting in person

Our Walkers enjoyed beautiful countryside on their 5.3 mile walk, starting from Ecchinswell. They climbed up Nothing Hill and saw great views of rolling landscape. Our Walks with camera group enjoyed taking photographs near Silchester. Our Excursions group have been on holiday to Croatia and Whitby and had a trip to see the ballet at the Royal Albert Hall. We have restarted face-to-face Monthly Meetings at Queen Mary's College, with a very entertaining and informative talk from "Winston Churchill!"

Many of our groups are fully back in action, meeting face-to-face. Our singers are in full voice and creative members are enjoying arts and crafts, including painting, sewing, knitting and flower arranging. Those who like quizzes and indoor games are coming together to play Bridge, Scrabble, Rummikub etc. Study groups are meeting, including languages, film studies, philosophy, science and literature.

Playing Skittles

A new skittles group is about to start, meeting weekly at Basingstoke Town Bowling Club, on Monday mornings, from 29 November.

We are looking to start new groups

Sounds of the 60s/70s

We are looking for experienced musicians (on lead/ rhythm electric guitar, keyboard or drums) and singers to get together, once a fortnight, to make some good-quality 60s/70s music.

Getting to Grips with Web Sites, Facebook and Smartphones

We're also looking for people:

- who would like to learn how to take better photographs and create videos on a Smartphone.
- who might enjoy constructing their own websites, but wouldn't know where to begin
- interested in learning what Facebook has to offer.

If you are interested in any of the above, we would love to hear from you.

There's plenty to choose from and trips and holidays are being planned as well. Look out too for our Christmas Fundraising Quiz.

Don't forget that for just one annual membership fee, currently £40, you can join as many groups as you can fit into your week!

email: basingstokeu3aenquiries@gmail.com

If you're not on-line and would like a paper copy of all current activities

phone: 07787 520 281